Office of the President

December 9, 1966

Mr. Joseph Bernick High-Rise Dormitory Moorhead State College

Dear Mr. Bernick:

This is to inform you of the official recognition of Students for a Democratic Society as a campus organization, as recommended to my by the Student Senate and the Dean of Student Personnel Services. Dr. Edward Estes is appointed as faculty advisor to the organization.

Sincerely,

John J. Neumaier

President

JJN:ler

Miss Viki Littlefield
Miss Mary Malmberg
Dean Roland Dille
Mr. Roger Hamilton
Dr. Edward Estes

